From: Robert Dallal G

Sent: 23 December 2020 16:04

To: Planning

Subject: Attn: Nathaniel Young RE: Application 2020/3511/P
Attachments: 2020-3511-P Objection Letter 22.12.2020.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr. Young,

Please see the attached objection letter in respect of Planning Application No. 2020/3511/P at Kings Court
523 Finchley Road London NW3 7BP.

Kindly confirm receipt at your convenience.
With kind regards and best wishes for the holiday period,

Robert Dallal



